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From: cityclerk
Subject: Proposed liquor store on 19 and Queensway.

From: Normand Canuel <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2022 10:49 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Proposed liquor store on 19 and Queensway. 

To the city, this proposed development, will only degrade the neighborhood  and existing businesses. It is bad 
enough with John  traffic  picking up street prostitutes,  now add liquor to the mix, our neighborhood and 
business will suffer. Think smart improve our city, we do not need more dispensaries of booze and pot    

Normand Canuel. (Norcan Consulting Ltd.  2506141653) 
1877 Queensway 


